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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  

Here are some more 

updates and information 

for February.  Please let 

us know if you have any 

questions by calling the 

school at 505-314-2212.  

Enjoy your break and 

stay safe!  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

February 12-15-President’s Day Break-    

                            No School 

February 25- Progress Notes sent out 

February 25- Literacy Night 

 
ALL EVENTS/MEETINGS ARE VIRTUAL 

 

 

GRAB AND GO MEALS  
 

Due to the break, Monday’s meal 

pick up has been moved to Tuesday 

from 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.                            
 

Wednesday pick up will remain 

1:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

The days and times will go back to 

normal beginning February 22nd. 

 

FAMILY SCIENCE 
NIGHT WITH 

EXPLORA 

Family Science Night will be held 
virtually on March 3rd from 6:00-

6:30 PM.  A flyer with more 
information will be sent out soon. 

 
 



 

 

TEEN SCIENCE CAFÉ  
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2021: 4:00 – 5:00 PM 

Teen Science Cafe Comics! Part 1 

Artist: Abigail Butler 

Teens (grades 6-12) 
 

Abby Butler is a local artist that works mostly in illustration 

and comics. She has been painting and drawing for over 10 

years and has completed lots of awesome projects, including 

magazines and comic books. 

Meet Abby and find out what it takes 

to make a living as a local artist while 

delving into the science and art of 

creating comics and telling stories through sequential art. 

You don’t have to be artistic to enjoy this interactive 

presentation! 

Part one of a three-part program. Learn what 

you can do with sequential art starting now! 

Abby will give you a short walkthrough of 

the different fields that you can enter when 

you are interested in making sequential art. 

This 3-part workshop will cover mainly comic and graphic 

novel art but will discuss the similarities and entry points to 

animation and storyboard art as well. 

FREE Virtual Event Register Here.  Registration is limited to 

50 participants.  
 

PICTURES  
Do you have any pictures of your students working on 

school projects or anything having to do with school?  If you 

would like to share images of them or their school work, 

please send them to denise.brown@ecracharter.org and 

indicate that they are for  use in the newsletter, yearbook, or 

the school website.   

The Hispanic Scholarship Fund’s College 101 is a 

free, bilingual, three-hour workshop for middle and 

high school students and their families. HSF College 

101 identifies and addresses the various steps 

necessary to plan for a college education. HSF 

College 101 sessions provide valuable information 

about how to prepare, plan and pay for college, 

apply for scholarships and research financial aid 

opportunities. The HSF College workshops are free 

but registration is required at https://www.hsf.net/college-101  

and are co-sponsored by the Hispanic Scholarship 

Fund, The Bridge of Southern New Mexico and the 

New Mexico State University Student Success Center 

and Undergraduate Admissions. 
 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda 

Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-

2212 as soon as possible.  ECRA is 

required to report cases to the New 

Mexico Public Education Department. Thank you for 

helping us keep everyone safe!   
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